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Dear Parents and Carers,

We had a review of phonics this week and the children have made so much
progress. This is due to the hard work of them and the staff. Any additional
reading you can do at home will support this progress.

In Y1 and Y2 next week, the children will be bringing home a piece of paper
with QR a code on. This is for parents and carers to scan and log into the Ruth
Miskin phonics scheme website with learning to do with your children at home.
Please do log into this to support your children's phonics learning.

As you are aware, it is has been a very cold week. Our kitchen has cooked some
lovely, delicious hot food for the children. Unfortunately, some children are

refusing to try some of the meals. Please can you try to support us to keep your
children healthy and happy during the school day by eating their midday meals!

We are planning our next parents' evening for Wednesday 1st March, from 3:15
-6:30. Further details will be sent out nearer the time, but please, save the
date.

We have had some children keeping mobile phones with them all day at school.
If your child needs to bring a mobile phone to school, they MUST hand them
into their class teacher. We have spoken to the children about this in school,
please also remind them at home.

Thank you for all your support of our ‘Can do school.’

Have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs E Ford
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Lee Mount Road Telephone : 01422 352 856
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A FANTASTIC OPPORTUNITY
FOR YOUNG GIRLS AGE6-10
TO PLAY FOOTBALL LOCALLY.

Do you have a daughter age 6 - 10yrs old who would
love to play football, develop new friendships and
play indoor games against other girls?

If, YES, then register your interest NOW!!

Who?
Huddersfield Junior Football League are introducing a series of Indoor Girls Mini Football
Festivals for girls of all abilities who want to develop a love and passion for football and
learn new skills in a safe nurturing environment.

Football Festival Timetable

U7's -14th January, 11th February U9's - 28th January, 25th February
and11th March and 25th March

U8's - 215t January, 18th February U10's - 4th February, 4th March
and18th March and1st April

Venue - 5core Indoor Football Centre
Tandem Industrial Estate, Wakefield Rd, Huddersfield HD5 OAL

Each event will run from11.30am -1.30pm (2hrs of mini sided games)

Cost - QUID PERKID (per festival)

Book early to avoid disappointment

Email: improvement@huddersfieldjfl.co.uk with reference
'HJFL Girls Indoor Football: We require your daughters full name,
DOB, a parent/guardian name and mobile phone number.

Please note: these football festivals are open to all girls, whether
you play for a club currently or not, with the aim to play girls
together and make new friendships.

If you require any further information please contact:
Shaun Weatherhead 07841632023
improvement@huddersfieldjfl.co.uk 0

#unleashyourinnerlioness Huddersfield Junior /
#girlsfootball #empoweringgirls  Football L
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Attendance and Celebration Results \\

Attendance Winners
KS1:
98.2%
KS2:
96.9%

Attendance Figures

EY & Key Stage 1
Hepworth 92.3
Mackintosh 93.3
Shaw 98.2
Sharman 93.5
Johnson 92.2

Key Stage 2
Delius 95.5
Dyson 93.5
Bronte 75.0
Priestley 96.9
Hughes 95.0
Armitage 89.6
Nyoni 90.8
Rusby 96.5

Whole School Attendance

92.6%

Schools expectation is of at least 96.3%.

Celebration Assembly Awards

Early Years & Key Stage 1

Hepworth
Mackintosh
Shaw
Sharman

Johnson

Delius
Dyson
Bronte
Priestley
Hughes
Armitage
Nyoni
Rusby

Iga & Aylin
Archie & Elodie
Mabel & Oliver
Layla & Lillie
Skyler & Kosayne
Key Stage 2
Mia & Gray
Tiammi
Savannah & Adam
Liam & Joseph
Sam & Bodhi

Reco & Zoe

For absences please ring 01422 352856, or fill out the absence form on the website.
We have a pastoral team that support parents and children in any issues that may arise in school or
at home, please do not hesitate to speak to one of them in the playground, or privately.



